To all NP4 members:

The Union would like to inform all members that we have set up COVID-19 testing for all DOC employees. Testing for NP4 staff is currently available at the CVS Pharmacy at 60 Sargent Drive in New Haven, CT. We are working on securing other testing sites. There will be no cost to staff.  The hours of operation are Mondays and Wednesdays from 8 am to 5 pm (25 slots per day), Saturday from 10am and 4pm (7 slots available), and Sunday from 10am to 3pm (7 slots available). First come first serve. 
We’ve been allotted 25 tests per day on Mondays and Wednesdays, and 7 tests per day on Saturdays and Sundays. Please contact Michael Vargo at (860) 306-4539 or michaelvargo1565@gmail.com (preferably call or text) to coordinate your testing slot- please do not go to the test site without doing so first. 

Once again, there are a limited number of tests available on each testing day for NP4 members. Other days are reserved for other bargaining units within the DOC. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions regarding this opportunity provided by the Union. 

For Local 391 Text or call Collin Provost @ 860-837-3143 for availability 

For Local 387 Text or Call Aaron Lichwalla @203-509-0321 for availability 
